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Child Care Providers Attend the Health and Safety Training on Prevention on  
Sudden Infant Death Syndrome (SIDS) and The Use of Safe Sleep Practices  

 
On Monday, November 6, 2023, Russelle Mae Ignacio, Evergreen Learning Technical Assistance 
Specialist facilitated a two- hour health and safety training to nineteen (19) ongoing child care providers 
from Saipan on ‘Prevention on Sudden Infant Death Syndrome (SIDS) and The Use of Safe Sleep 
Practices”.  
 
The goal of this training is to help providers understand what is sudden unexpected infant death (SUID) 
and sudden infant death syndrome (SIDS), be knowledgeable of the risk factors that underlie SIDS, be 
aware of providers role in reducing risk for SIDS and know how to identify safe sleep practices aimed at 
reducing the risk for both SUIDs and SIDS in the child care setting.  
 
This training is made possible through funding from the Department of Health and Human Services, 
Office of Child Care, CNMI CCDF Program under the Department of Community and Cultural Affairs. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                  


